
                      

Dear Patron members,   

 

I am writing to inform you that the Independent Patron has written to Educate Together to formally request a 
transfer to Educate Together based on the outcome of the recent AGM where the motion on formally 
requesting a transfer of patronage to Educate Together was passed. 

 

We will keep you informed of the process and next steps as they occur.  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Paul Knox, Patron Chairperson  


